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Welcome  
A warm welcome back to school is 
extended to all children and their families. 
We hope you all enjoyed your summer 
break. I hope parents/ carers have found 
the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings 
informative and should you have any 
further questions please speak to the 
teachers directly. 
Breakfast Club 
Our very popular breakfast club is already 
in full swing and is open to all children in 
Year 1 –Year 6 from 7.30am. There is no 
need to pre-book: just turn up on the day 
with £2. From 31st October our reception 
children will be able to join us.  
Improvements to Road Safety 
Reminder to all parents/carers the council 
has installed CCTV cameras outside 
schools in Hillingdon to ensure people do 
not illegally stop or park on ‘school keep 
clear’ zones, including yellow zig zags. I 
would also like to remind the whole school 
community to be respectful to our 
neighbours by not parking across 
driveways. Sadly I have also had two 
complaints from our neighbours regarding: 
children climbing on their walls and then 
using inappropriate language and kicking 
footballs against their windows. We do not 
want the actions of a few to spoil the very 
good reputation our pupils have. As a 
school we are very proud of the many 
compliments our children get from visitors 
and members of the public on school 
outings.  
After School Activities 
School Friends will continue to be our after 
school club provider. In addition to this we 
will be offering a range of after school 
activities. So that you receive the 
information promptly: please ensure we 
have your up to date email / phone details 
for Parentmail. 
 
Reminders 
Please note Highfield is a NUTFREE 
school to the increasing number of 
allergies.  
School play equipment must not be used 
either before or after school. Thank you for 
your co-operation.  

 House Captains & School Council 
 
This week the children have voted for the following 
children in year 6 to be their House Captains for this 
year: 
Bell:        Captain            Richie Hill  
               Vice Captain    Kiki Cleverley   
 
Edison:   Captain            Ghadi Hala   
               Vice Captain    Grace Tun    
 
Fleming: Captain            Vlad Gafincu  
               Vice Captain    Gloria Omose  
 
Newton:  Captain            Sean Codrington-Lambert  
               Vice Captain    Maddie Phillips     
 
We wish them luck in their new roles. 
 
Key dates for Remainder of Autumn Term 2017 
  
Year 6 `Meet the Teacher` 
meeting & PGL information 
session 
 

Monday 18
th

 September 7 at 
2.45pm 

National FIT Day  
 

September 27
th

 2017 

Year 6 PGL week 
 
 
Half Term 
 
Training Day 
 

 
Individual Photos 
 
Year 1 & Year 2 Parents 
Evening 
 
Year 3,4,5 and 6 
 
Christmas Tree Assembly 
 

Monday 2
nd

 – Friday 6
th

 
October  
 
Monday 23

rd
 – 27

th
 October  

 
Monday 30

th
 October  

 
 
Wednesday 1

st
 November  

 
Wednesday 15

th
 November  

 
 
Thursday 16

th
 November  

 
Friday 1

st
 December 2017 

Term Ends Wednesday 20
st

 December 
2016 at 1.15pm 

 
On behalf of the staff and Governors of Highfield 
Primary School I would like to thank you all for your 
continued support. If you would like to find out more 
information regarding joining our Governing Body 
please contact the school office. 
 
Ms Lisa Corrigan 
Headteacher 
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